
 
Dear friends of our Giving Back UWC group, 
 
 

Do you remember the first time you met someone from a different region in the 
world and how exciting it was? 
 

Let’s volunteer and support the Friends Around the World 
program with the LPCUWC Youth Plus Mission student group! 
 

Come join us and have fun with the Kei Oi primary school students on 18 
January! The primary school students will learn English through interactive 

games with LPCUWC students. We believe this would be a unique and valuable 
exposure to them! 
 

Let’s continue to make an impact on the next generation through UWC. 
 

Details are as follows –  
 

 

Date: Wednesday, 18th January 2023 
 

Time: 2:30 - 5:30 pm (volunteers please arrive at LPC campus by 2pm for 
briefing and setup) 
 

Venue: Li Po Chun United World College campus, 10 Sai Sha Rd, Ma On 
Shan, New Territories, Hong Kong 
 

Dress Code: Casual 
 

Volunteers are required to present full vaccination record and same-day 
RAT negative result at the gate of the LPC campus. 
 

 

Come join us! To join, simply fill in this form: 
https://forms.gle/X3op4QREZDnzDVZE6. 
 

For more details, please email to givingbackuwc@gmail.com. 
 

 
Best regards, 
Giving Back UWC group 
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